CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE



June 4, 2014

Mark Goodwin, P.E. Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA P.O. Box 90606 Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re: Juan Tabo Hills Unit 1-Raton Ave, Grading and Drainage Plan Engineer's Stamp Date 5-10-14 (M21/D015)

Dear Mr. Goodwin,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 5-21-14, the above referenced plan is approved for Grading Permit, Paving Permit and for Work in the City ROW, if necessary.

Upon completion of the work, submit an engineer's certification.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

PO Box 1293

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Albuquerque

New Mexico 87103

Sincerely,

Curtis Cherne, P.E.

Principal Engineer, Hydrology

Planning Department

www.cabq.gov

C: e-mail